
 
 
 
 
June 2025 
 
 
Subject: Mill-Rose - Clean Fit Division - Price Increase  

 

Valued Customer: 

We are issuing a price increase on Mill-Rose, Clean Fit products effective JULY 1, 2025. While 

many items will remain unchanged, an increase ranging from 3~8% will impact others. Since 

our last increase effective September 1, 2024, costs increased in many areas related to the 

products we produce.   

We will continue to work hard at minimizing costs and promise to provide the same levels of 

service and quality that you have become accustomed to.  

Our Full Freight Allowance will remain unchanged. 

 

Price Retrieval Options:  

1.) Electronically - The easiest and most efficient way to retrieve your new net pricing is to 

go to www.cleanfit.com click on the DISTRIBUTOR LOGIN tab and enter a user ID and 

password. You can also request new pricing by contacting your local sales 

representative. In either case, a user name and password will be provided after 

verification of your account. Send requests to info@cleanfit.com or call customer service 

at 800-321-3598. 

   

  
All of us at Mill-Rose appreciate your continued support. For questions or further clarification, feel 

free to reach out to your local Mill-Rose Representative or our Customer Service Department. 

Best Regards, 
 

 
 
Gregory Miller 
The Mill-Rose Company 

 

http://www.cleanfit.com/
mailto:info@cleanfit.com

